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MI Technical Solutions Welcomes High School Students for Two-Week 
Summer Intern Program 

 
High school interns learn how to build hardware and present a business proposal 

 
Chesapeake, VA, August 7, 2025 - MI Technical Solutions (MITS) is proud to announce another 
successful year of our summer high school internship program! This summer, six talented students 
were selected and provided a unique opportunity to gain hands on experience in the fields of technology 
and business to further their career planning.  
 
Over the course of the two-week program, they participated in various technical and business driven 
activities. Their first objective was to create 3D hooks (using Computer Aided Design (CAD) within 
Fusion 360) to be retrieved with our underwater rover. Their second objective was to participate in 
various lessons and labs centered on cybersecurity software tools used by a cybersecurity professional 
during a typical day. Next, they learned about our various hardware solutions and even built one from 
the ground up! Their fourth objective, dealing with software development, was to be introduced to 
Python and use it to create a simple chatbot, password generator, and a number guesser. The intern’s 
final objective was to plan and present a business development pitch focusing on a product and / or 
service to current employees. This comprehensive approach for our internship program has allowed 
local area high school students and our employees to successfully engage in a multifaceted 
environment of mentorship, technical skill, networking, and professional development. 
 
Our high school summer internship program reflects MITS’ commitment to investing in the next 
generation of leaders. We look forward to hosting next year’s summer internship program!   
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